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O R D E R

On August 17, 2007, the city of Russell Springs (“Russell Springs”) notified the 

Commission of a proposed revision to its wholesale water service rate for East Casey 

County Water District (“East Casey”) and Adair County Water District (“Adair County”).  

Russell Springs proposed a rate of $1.68 per 1,000 gallons to become effective on 

September 6, 2007, and requested that the 30-day notice period required in 

KRS 278.180 be reduced to 20 days.  Russell Springs also provided letters from both 

East Casey and Adair County stating that the wholesale customers do not object to the 

proposed rate.

Having reviewed Russell Springs’ proposed rate and request for a reduction of 

the required notice period, the Commission finds good cause exists to accept the 

proposed rate and to reduce, pursuant to KRS 278.180(2), the required notice period to 

permit the proposed amendment to become effective on September 6, 2007.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that:

1. The time in which Russell Springs must provide notice to the Commission 

of the proposed rate is reduced to 20 days.

2. Russell Springs’ proposed rate of $1.68 per 1,000 gallons is accepted and 

effective as of September 6, 2007.
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3. Russell Springs’ proposed tariff is accepted as filed.

Done at Frankfort, Kentucky, this 27th day of September, 2007.

By the Commission


